
The San Diego Ice Arena is inviting all of our hockey players, figure skaters, friends, and family 
to a very special night of holiday skating on Friday December 8, from 6-10 PM.  The ice will be 
transformed into a winter wonderland and all our SDIA family is invited to skate during this 

very special evening. Food will be available in the cafe, and wearing “ugly sweaters” is 
encouraged! Rental skates will be available for those who do not have skates.  
Contact Coach Craig for more information: craig@sdice.com or 858-602-6401.

Merry Christmas and Happy Holidays! 
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